
 
 

 

 
 

COUVENT 

∙ ON THE MOVE ∙ 
 

OUR VIGNERONS – OUR SOUL 

 

Couvent would not be the same without its team of vignerons whom, for the 

large majority, have been with us for more than two decades.  

 

During these uncertain times, the well-being of our team, our visitors, and 

the wider village communities are paramount to what we do. Couvent has 

therefore temporarily closed its doors to wine amateurs and those who, 

thanks to their custom and visits, have helped us perpetuate more than six 

centuries of winemaking at the domaine.  

 

Nature does not wait but only the most indispensable vine works continue 

at Couvent. To ensure health and safety, each team member works alone in 

the allocated plot, with different timeslots and with utmost care to maintain 

appropriate distancing and hygiene standards.  

 

Couvent is nevertheless getting ready and making preparations ahead to be 

back online rapidly and satisfy our trusted partners as soon as our team and 

the wider community is safe.  

 

The whole team at Couvent wishes you and your close ones well, and looks 

forward to seeing you again soon in Saint-Émilion !  

 
 

 

- March 2020 - 



   

Lunch during 2009 harvest at Couvent  

Chantal, Jean-Luc and Bruno in the foreground. 
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Karim and Elodie, harvests 

at Couvent, September 2017 
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Denis meets with CentraleSupéléc wine club, Paris 2020 Vine works on the Beau plot, April 2012 


